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July 30, 2024 

 

Jean Marc Desire 

DOXA BIBLE COLLEGE AND SEMINARY 

501 NE 48th St 

Pompano Beach, FL 33064 

 

Re: Annual Verification 

 

Dear Dr. Desire: 

 

At the regularly scheduled meeting of the Commission for Independent Education held on  

July 25, 2024 your institution’s annual verification by sworn affidavit was presented to the 

Commission for review.   

 

The Commission accepted the affidavit as having complied with Section 1005.06(1)(f), Florida 

Statutes pursuant to religious institutions.   

 

This letter serves as notification that your institution has met the requirements of state law and is 

not subject to governmental oversight for the period 7/25/2024 to 7/31/2025. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Shun Brooks 
 

Shun Brooks 
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